January 17,2020

Bert R Pressett

Cedar Valley Pumps LLC
1029 E MidValley Rd
Cedar City,UT 84721

Division of Water Rights
646 North Main St

P. O.Bos 506

Cedar City,UT 84721-0506

Responding to your draft Cedar City Valley Groundwater Management Plan :

It has been my pleasure dealing directly with Groundwater Basin in Cedar Valley for the past
34 Years.

Having this practial experience and obvious observations using a Down Well Camera I feel that
your approach to Reduction of Water Rights in Cedar Valley is Premature,

Also your use of Company's name in your draft under Depletion Calculations is not authorized.

If you need help in finding a reasonable approach to Water Rights please contact me at
435-559-2600.

Sincerely Yours _
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